
 
 
 
 

Andres West COVID-19 precautions for the SHARE Prom 
 
- Currently only 175 participants will be allowed at the venue.   This is 50% 
of the capacity of the venue not including their outdoor patio area. 
 
- Workers, volunteers and all students will undergo a short health check 
before entering the facility.   
 
- While the number of attendees is lower than usual, we will have all the 
tables set up so students can space themselves out some.  We are 
allowing for at least 100 empty seats. 
 
- The outdoor patio area which has not always been used in the past will be 
open and available to students throughout the evening. 
 
- Hand sanitizer will be placed in multiple locations around the facility. 
 
- We will utilize cafeteria style food service rather than a buffet.  The 
students will be the only ones to touch their plates and Andres staff will be 
the only ones to touch the serving utensils. Food serving staff will wear 
gloves and masks. 
 
- The bathrooms will be checked and sanitized at least every hour. 
 
- While students and volunteers may wear masks we will not require them 
to do so. 
 
- While we will be providing extra space we will not be able to guarantee 
physical distancing of 6ft. Likewise we won't be able to monitor any specific 
physical distancing throughout the evening except what is usually expected 
during other SHARE dances. 
 
- By attending the dance students and families agree to accept any health 
risk presented and may be asked to sign a waiver. 
 

                     


